
This guidance for vets and the wider veterinary 
team aims to drive positive change and facilitate 
the provision of client choice in veterinary 
practice. 

Outlining the voluntary actions which veterinary 
practices may wish to take in light of some of the 
provisional areas of concern identified by the 
Competition and Market Authority’s (CMA) review  
of the provision of veterinary services for UK 
household pets. 

These simple measures relating to transparency of 
fees, transparency of ownership, and prescribing 



Transparency of fees and the value of 
veterinary care
Vets and Registered Veterinary Nurses (RVNs) are 



Displaying fees and communicating value
A standard price list should be available in a variety of 
formats to ensure the information is accessible to all 
clients0




